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24th July  2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Just a quick message to say a few things as we arrive at the end of the academic year. I have thoroughly enjoyed my two terms so far as Principal of Littletown Primary Academy. I am very proud of the school and am greatly excited about the future. I am very lucky to have the support of great Governors, hard work and commitment from a wonderful staff and really good engagement with positive and supportive parents. Most of all though, I am fortunate to work with and for an amazing group of children, some of whom we say a sad goodbye to today, who make me both come to work and return home each day with a smile on my face and a spring in my step. 
Staff have asked me to pass on along with my thanks, their thanks for all the cards and gifts they have received this week. These gifts are unnecessary as we all love our jobs, but knowing the work we do makes a difference really does mean a lot. 

I wish you all a wonderful Summer and hope the weather lasts… If Littletown pupils are doing something interesting then please do let me know head@littletown.devon.sch.uk and with permission I can tweet these too. Likewise, today you should receive an overview of the ‘Littletown Big10’ improvement plans for next year. This is slightly later than I intended to share this with you. Therefore, please do feel free to email me any comments or questions over the Summer – I just can’t guarantee an instant response! 

For those families saying farewell to Littletown today, we wish you all the best and thank you for being a part of our community. 

Please do see some messages below for those of you returning in September. Until then, thank you for all your ongoing support and I look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 4th September. 

Yours faithfully,
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Mr Perkins

Principal 
A word from the Chair of Governors

As we reach the last day of this academic year, I wanted to reflect on a few things that have happened through this year. We started in September with Mrs Hawkins at the helm and what an amazing job she did. Out on the playground every day, a revamped newsletter with more input from the children and the things that you didn't all see, compiling the Trustees report, submitting our accounts to the EFA, applying for funding to improve our premises. All of which she did with a smile on her face. In January Mrs Hawkins handed over to Mr Perkins, I think that you will agree that it was seamless. Mr Perkins has 'joined' our school and I use the word joined because that is what he has done. He has carefully considered, asked lots of questions (And I mean lots!), consulted everyone and developed ideas to make our school the best it can be. Mr Perkins has brought so much to Littletown (including his jokes!), Littletown's Big 10 is going to be exciting for the future and I am proud to work with both Mr Perkins and Mrs Hawkins and the amazingly committed and skilled staff at Littletown. May I wish everyone an enjoyable summer break.
Messages 
Term dates for Autumn Term 2018
4th September 2018 – Children return to school

15th October – 26th October 2018 – 2 week half term.
Term will end on 21st December 2018. Please note there will NOT be an early pick up option from school on this day. 
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